
Planting Flowers
The 3rd and final group saw the Rotary
Planter project completed, with
Rotarians Iain Oates, Chantal Mrimi and
soon to be new Glenrothes Rotarians,
Doreen Gray and Kay Johnson
completing the finishing touches.
Incoming club President Brian Johnson
watering the plants in. Now looking
forward to a spectacular display.

10 June 2021  ·

Improvements Inspection Walk
On Monday night Seven Rotarians joined forces with
members of The Friends of Riverside Park, (FORP) as they
completed walks round the Riverside Park and surrounding
10 walkways. Their overall aim was to identify any issues or
works needing undertaken to bring the Riverside Park up to a
safe and satisfactory standard. 4 August 2020  ·

Orchard Pruning
Rotary joined FORP,  and public volunteers at
the Riverside Park orchard on Monday evening
to do some summer pruning of the plum trees.
Lovely evening for this essential, but enjoyable
work. Thanks to everyone who turned up.

Weeding in the Park
A lovely day for Rotary club and FORP volunteers to
help keep the park looking good by weeding some of
the flower beds near the pond area. Well done to them
all.

They were also thanked via email by the park
supervisor who is understaffed currently due to
holidays and self isolation due to the virus.

Litter Picks
Rotary club and FORP
volunteers taking a moment
to recover after bringing
back a mountain of litter
between them.

21 March 2021  ·
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Planting hedging saplings in the wildlife garden.
Frolics in the rain!

Thanks go to  Iain Oates,David Cooper, Brian Johnson and Geoffrey Sampson  of Rotary and
Biddy of Friends of Riverside

Scheme promoted by the Woodlands Trust and under the umbrella of the Rotary environment
campaign with additional saplings supplied by Biddy Gray

16 March  2022


